Lodi Township Planning Commission

November 23, 2004


Meeting was called to order at 8 P.M. by Jack Steeb.


Members present: Feldkamp, O’Connor, Crowner, and Diuble.


Members absent: Katz and Radecki

PUBLIC HEARINGS

1) Chris Speen requests a special use permit for a “small landscape business” on his property at 4100 Maple Road. The main business is in Wixom and this would be an auxiliary office.  The engineer's report presented by Mr. Speen is inaccurate and incomplete.

Moved by Crowner and seconded by O’Connor to table the application until

the January 25 Planning Commission Meeting.







Motion passed 5-0


2)  Verizon-Collocation Special use request

Verizon Wireless requests collocation of an antenna apparatus at the 135-foot level on an existing tower east of Wagner Road and south of

Waters Road. The legal description is not accurate.


       Moved by O’Connor and seconded by Crowner that the application be


       tabled until the January 25th meeting.








Motion passed 5-0

A public Hearing on the Proposed changes in the Master Plan is scheduled for Jan 25.

Proposed changes in the Zoning Ordinance were discussed.

Moved by Feldkamp, and seconded by Diuble, to approve the October minutes 







Motion passed 5-0

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret O’Connor

Recording secretary

